
This information is intended for patients, and carers of patients, that have been prescribed 
Fortisip Bottle by a healthcare professional.

DELIVERY OF FORTISIP BOTTLE 200ML IN TETRA PAK 200ML
Dear Sir/Madam,

In February, we communicated to you that the packaging of four flavours of Fortisip Bottle 
200ml will temporarily be changing to a 200ml Tetra Pak. This change has now taken place, 
so this delivery of Fortisip Bottle 200ml is now in Tetra Pak 200ml. Please do not reject this 
delivery on this basis.

This is due to production being moved to a different Nutricia factory. As a reminder, the four 
flavours of Fortisip Bottle 200ml that will change to Tetra Pak are vanilla, strawberry, chocolate, 
and banana. Neutral flavour will not be affected and will stay in the 200ml plastic bottle.

A reminder of what to expect is shown below:

There is no change to ingredients due to this packaging change. As a result, there are only very 
minor differences in the taste and visual profile between the two versions of product, similar to 
that which might be experienced between batches of the same product.

This is expected to be a temporary change and is likely to last until the end of 2023; we will let 
you know of any updates in due course.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your managing Dietitian or the Nutricia 
Homeward Customer Service Team.

Yours faithfully,

Catherine Shakespeare
Patient Services Director
Nutricia Limited

Fortisip Bottle is a Food for Special Medical Purposes for the dietary management of disease 
related malnutrition and must be used under medical supervision.

Registered address: Nutricia Limited, Newmarket Avenue, White Horse Business Park, Trowbridge, Wiltshire BA14 0XQ, 
Registered in England No. 275552.
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